
WASTE MANAGEMENT 
720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  

 November 10, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject: Waste Management of Skagit County, a division of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. (G-237); Tariff # 19 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed is a revised Special Surcharge Supplement No. 1 related to our recycling surcharge which is currently filed under TG-
220754. The revised surcharge supplement No.1 is based on staff recommended adjustments to our filing that we accepted. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at: 

Address: 7227 NE 55th Ave., Portland, OR 97218 
Telephone : (503) 493-7865 / eburmest@wm.com

Respectfully, 

Evan Burmester 
Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 
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